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Kermit, 

Your letter was just recently brought to my attention 
and I apologize for the amount of time it has taken to get back 
to you to confirm your reception of our AM station, WLXG. It might 
be interesting to you that I remember that night clearly because 
we ran the wrong promotional spot at 6:00pm. The announcement that 
you heard for week #4 of our "Incredible Giveaway" was actually 
our fall promotion for our FM station, WCOZ. One of our announcers 
labeled the cart wrong and therefore the FM promotional spot was 
run as you heard it at the top of the hour on our AM station. Needless 
to say, I was pretty pissed. But now looking back at it and reading 
your letter, it's just like everything else, it becomes funny with 
the passing of time. 

The power output at the time of your reception of WLXG could have 
been either 2500 watts or 1000 depending on whether it was changed at 

the proper time or not. Power change should have occurred at 6pm. 

Thanks for listening to us and I wish you continued fun 
in your hobby. 


